
 
 

 

 
 

St Stephen’s Uniform Scheme 
 

At St Stephen’s, we value the importance of sustainability and are conscious of school uniform being 
affordable for parents. Therefore, we have a scheme running to reuse and recycle uniform items.  
 
We have a stock of items of good quality uniform (many brand new) and have set up a catalogue on an 
online marketplace, Uniformd. This will mean that parents can place orders for the items that they need via 
a website and receive the goods from school. As only items in stock will be available to order, parents 
should be able to receive items straight away. All items are of good quality, and some are brand new in the 
packaging. Generic images are shown for items in the catalogue and the item you receive may differ from 
the image, but it will be similar. 
There will be no charge for these items, but there is an option for financial donations. Proceeds will be used 
to support the scheme, our school and its pupils.  
You can visit our school’s Uniformd page here: https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/st-stephens-catholic-
primary-school 
 
Please ensure to leave your child’s name and class when placing an order so that items can be handed to 
them, otherwise they will be available to collect from the school office.  
 
If you have uniform items you can donate to the scheme, please hand them in at the school office. We ask 
that donations are in good condition, washed and have all name tags removed.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
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